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Loudoun to Hold Public Comment Period on Prentice Drive Beginning July 26 

Loudoun County will hold an open comment period to gain input from the public on the 

county’s project to extend Prentice Drive from Lockridge Road to Loudoun County Parkway. The 

public comment period will be open from Monday, July 26, 2021, through  Friday, August 13, 

2021.  

 

Login information and meeting materials are available for review at 

loudoun.gov/prenticephasetwo. Materials include an overview, a recorded presentation and 

comment form.  

 

This project provides for the design, right of way acquisition and construction of a new 

segment of Prentice Drive (Route 1071) in Ashburn from Lockridge Road (Route 789) to Loudoun 

County Parkway (Route 607). The roadway will be a four-lane, major collector roadway with turn 

lanes, in-road bike lanes and sidewalks. The completion of this project and the adjoining new 

segment of Prentice Drive from Loudoun County Parkway to Shellhorn Road (Route 643) will 

provide connectivity to the Loudoun Gateway and Ashburn Metrorail Stations. 

 

For more information about the Prentice Drive project and to provide feedback, visit 

loudoun.gov/prenticephasetwo. Information about other Loudoun County capital projects, studies 

and plans may be found at loudoun.gov/capitalprojects. 
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